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September, 2016 
 

 
Dear MSA Family, 
 

The YMCA has been pleased to partner with Math and Science Academy (MSA) over 
the past years.    

 
The YMCA is excited to continue to partner with MSA with opportunities for students 
before school.  We will once again be providing Before School Care onsite at MSA 

for students in grades 6-8 for the 2016-17 school year.  Pre-registration is required.  
See MSA website for details or contact the YMCA in Woodbury. 

 
We are also continuing to offer a discount of 30% off YOUTH or FAMILY Membership 
dues and NO enrollment fee to MSA families. Memberships for Youth with the 

discount are just $26.60/month.  To get started on your membership, please 
bring in a copy of this letter to the YMCA in Woodbury.  You will then complete 

the needed application and financial forms to begin your membership. Don’t forget, 
if students are YMCA Members, the Y is open BEFORE school for workouts and 

exercise activities with just a quick walk to school. If you are a current YMCA 
member, please notify us so that we may apply any discounts for you as 
soon as possible.   We are able to offer the discount during the school year only 

(September – May).     
 

NEW THIS YEAR: A YMCA Membership is required to have access to the Woodbury 
Y Youth Center and gymnasium after school.  Youth may sign up for a single Youth 
membership or be part of a family membership.   Also, youth actively involved in 

YMCA programs (ex. Leaders Club, Youth in Government, etc) through the Youth 
Center are eligible to receive a free youth membership as part of their participation.   

Youth programs do not meet daily, but do require a minimum of once/week 
participation – there is no charge to participate.  YMCA programs are a great way to 
gain new skills, give back to the community and maybe just have some fun with 

friends. The Youth Center will be open to youth members and those in YMCA 
programs beginning September 12th from 3pm-6pm.  

  
We are looking forward to another successful school year. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Heidi Bardwell      Rigel Bloome 
Executive Director, Woodbury YMCA   Youth/Outreach Director 
 

 


